
           
 

 
 
 
  

   
            Weekly Intercom April 15, 2016 

 
1. Many Thanks- Thank you for administering the Math state exam to our students. Everyone 

helped to make a difficult situation easy. Once again it is difficult to convey my deep 
appreciation for the unending efforts of all the staff members who pitched in and went above 
and beyond my expectations. The Math exam was administered smoothly due to the 
herculean efforts of these people. You know who you are and so do I…thank you. Mr. Auriti 
you are becoming a master scheduler and Mr. Goldberg is testing coordinator extraordinaire.  

2. Math Teachers- You’ve done an admirable job of preparing your students well and worked 
tirelessly to help them achieve the goal of becoming proficient problem solvers. Your job is 
not done; it is a long, arduous, continuing journey. Thank you.  

3. Science Olympiad- The competition held in Syracuse this past weekend was an awesome 
experience for our students, parents and teachers. Our students placed 15th in the State and 
are the NYC Champs! Congratulations to Dr. Cubbin on this tremendous 
accomplishment…what happens in Vegas stays in Vegas Alice. Thank you to our volunteer 
teachers Mr. Ouellette, Mr. Hofmann, Mr. Lilly, Mrs. Herman, Mr. Mercedes and Mr. Veliz. 
Mrs. Dalton you have my thanks and appreciation for supporting this event! 

4. Preference Sheets- Preference Sheets will be distributed to all staff members on Monday  
April 18, 2016 and will be due back to N. Bunnicelli by Monday May 23, 2016. Note the 
corrected date. 

5. ELA Grading- Nine (9) teachers will be sent out beginning Monday April 18, 2016 for the 
grading of the ELA exam. This places a tremendous burden on our school. I am respectfully 
requesting you keep in mind the absence of so many staff members before you call in absent 
yourself. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated 

6. Bay Madness- This fun event will take place on Tuesday 4/19 directly after school. Please 
come out to play or support your colleagues zas they take on our students in a game of 
basketball. We have some tremendous talent so let’s show the kids what we are made up of! 

7. Talent Show- This exciting show will take place on Wednesday 4/20 at 6:30pm. This is a 
well-attended event where our students will showcase their talents. Please make every effort 
to attend. 

8. Student Update- Please adjust your records accordingly: 
Sarah Ruben   from  767     to  722 
        
 
                      
 

Teachers have a rare opportunity 
  to assist children in reaching 

their highest potential 
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